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Please Take Notice

The Police want to revoke the alcohol licence because my
CCTV only recorded for 14 days and not 31 days. Now It
records 31 days.

They have referred to anincident alleging an 8-year-old girl
was assaulted by a member of staff. This is a totally untrue
allegation. The 8-year-old girl was shoplifting and was
asked by the member of staff to return the goods and
leave the shop.

The other police allegation in the licence review relates to
a matter in 2016 when someone used a stolen card in the
shop and | could not provide CCTV of that person, This shop
is not connected with credit card fraud as suggested by
Councillor Madgwick on Facebook.

Anyone can write to the Council regarding the review
application. If you do not want this shop to lose ifs licence
and want it to continue selling alcohol, | need your support
by writing to the Council and telling them that the staff here
are responsible, that there are no problems with the shop
selling alcohol and that the shop should keep its alcohol
licence.

Please email

icensing@portsmouthcc.gov.ukK by
2.11.2022 to help keep the licence.

Thank you for the support.





